

## **Lancaster Northeast Neighbors United Board Meeting**

May 20th at 7pm:

## Attendees:

## **BOARD:**

- Tim Freund President
- Alex King
- Katie Chaffinch
- Steve Garner Treasurer
- Karen Gifford

## **Minutes**

Tim called the meeting to order.

- 1. April Minutes were not submitted in time for approval and will be available for the June meeting with apologies from Andrew.
- 2. <u>Treasurer's Report</u> was approved unanimously with \$1902 on hand. Checks will be sent for schools receiving grants: Lincoln \$100, Ross \$250 and Wickersham \$250. We will arrange to take a photo with the teacher recipients.
- 3. Pretty Porch Contest: Kendra and Katie will help again.
- 4. Lancaster Cemetery: Help is requested for planting new plants on Wednesday May 26 from 3 to 7 pm. The Cemetery is a neighborhood green space, where there are public benches and spaces for respite and picnics. Look for the Eventbrite listing. Refreshments will be provided.
- 5. Book Club: Tentative event is July 15 7-8pm to discuss Walkable City by Jeff Speck.
- 6. National Night Out: We are not planning a neighborhood block party this year, but a picnic at the Cemetery and/or Sixth Ward Park instead. Individuals may also plan smaller gatherings on their own to bring their closest neighbors together. Tim and Alex will check with Milzy for the City's guidance on this.
- 7. Farmer's Market: No new information from the City concerning bringing a farmer's stand to Sixth Ward Park to promote healthier local options.

Next meeting June 17 at 7pm

Meeting adjourned.

Thank you to Steven Garner for taking notes at the meeting in Andrew's absence.